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Save the Date 

Preserve Board 

meetings:  

October 12      

6:00 pm                  

November TBD                     

December TBD 

Smash Burger 

Fundraiser        

October 27 

Hay Ride             

October 29  

Wine Tasting     

November 4 

Blood Drive       

November 16 

Santa                

December 18 

 

Office Hours: 

Tue - Fri 

8:30 am - 

4:30 pm 

Closed Sat/

Sun/Mon 

Santa 

December 18th  

1:00-2:00 pm or 2:30-3:30 pm     

 Don’t miss this popular event 

 Snacks and activities included 

 Each family gets a personal  
visit with Santa 
 

 RSVP is a must as we have  
limited space — email  
cindy@preserveassociation.com  
 

 $5.00 suggested donation per 
child        

 

 Hay Ride 

Join us  Saturday October 29th  1-3 
pm for a hay ride in The Preserve.  

Costumes encouraged. Hot chocolate 
will be served.  

Space is limited, to RSVP, please   
contact Cindy at   

Cindy@preserveassociation.com     
by October 25th. 

 

Please remember: The Preserve Office is an official PROP 

drop off location.  

mailto:Cindy@preserveassociation.com


 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Page 2 Preserve Pathways Newsletter 

Wine Tasting: 

The Preserve wine tasting! 

Please join us Friday, November 4th from 6:00 pm-8:00 pm. 

Winery representatives will be here pouring their wines and 
offering  information about them.  They will be answering 
questions, whether they be the most basic or  
Master Sommelier level, they will keep you informed.   

Please RSVP to Cindy at 952-941-8400 or by emailing                         
cindy@preserveassociastion.com by November 1st. 

Lights snacks will be provided.   

 

Blood Drive:  

The Preserve will be holding another blood drive.  The American Red Cross will 
be in the Barn, Wednesday, November 16th  from 1 –7 pm. There is always a 
need for donations. 

If you are interested, please go to:  

www.redcrossblood.org 

Donate Blood 

Find a blood drive 

Look for The Preserve site for Wednesday, 
November 16th 

 
 

Thank you for a great season! 

We hope you enjoyed your time at The Preserve Pool.  
We would like to thank everyone who used the pool 
along with our fantastic staff that helped make it    
happen.  

Remember:  

DO NOT THROW YOUR POOL CARDS AWAY!  THEY 
ARE PERMANENT AND ARE USED FROM YEAR TO 
YEAR! THERE IS A $15 FEE TO REPLACE THEM. 



We love The Preserve and we hope you do too!  If you have any photos 
you would like to share with us, please email them to me at           
cindy@preserveassociation.com.   photos taken by Rick Neville 
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REMINDERS: 

Selling your home: Contact The Preserve Office.  The new homeowner must be        

provided a resale disclosure certificate as well as association documents prior to closing.  

Without it, the sale of your home could be delayed.  If you are planning to sell your home, 
please let your agent know you are part of The Preserve Association and have them contact            

cindy@preserveassociation.com  If you live in a town house or condo, you are part of two     

separate HOA’s and both should be contacted by your realtor. 

Preserve Party Room: Continues to be a wonderful venue with new carpeting installed 
this year.  Whether you are having a shower, rehearsal dinner, or celebration don’t forget 
this wonderful space reserved only to Preserve residents. 

Little Library: The library is in need of children’s books.  Please consider donating some 
to The Preserve.  

Buckthorn Pullers: Contact The Preserve to see if one is available to borrow. 

Firewood: We have free firewood available (you must split), please contact 
scott@preserveassociation.com for more details and to schedule a time to pick up. 

Email addresses: It is our goal  to reduce paper and send as many newsletters by email.  
If you are receiving our newsletter by mail, please consider contacting us to have it 
emailed.  We only use your email address to send newsletters and reminders about events 
in The Preserve.  The annual dues and Annual Meeting information will still be mailed. 

Walking outdoors: Please stay safe and review these tips when out walking this winter:  
https://www.nhtsa.gov/road-safety/pedestrian-safety 

Making changes to your property:  If you have any plans for changes to your      
property, please review our covenants.  Anything done to the outside of your home must 
be approved by the Design Review committee before starting your project.   

Fundraising for Trees at The Preserve: If you dine at Smashburger on October 27th, 
please mention The Preserve when ordering and they will donate 20% of your bill towards 
The Preserve for purchasing trees.  For more information:  

www.groupraise.com/events/231942 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Preserve Board of Directors 
 

Tim Rush, President 
 
Paul Musegades,  Vice President 
 
Tara DeCrow Treasurer 
 
Lisa Hokkanen, Secretary 
 
Shon Clark, Director  
 
Rick Neville, Director 
 
Chris Domnisoru, Director 
 
Kent Wood, Director  
 
Traci Bartz, Director 
 
 
Preserve Staff Members 
 
Scott Anderson 
General Manager 
scott@preserveassociation.com 
 
Cindy Fuchs 
Administrative Assistant  
cindy@preserveassociation.com 
 
 
Kelly Lindquist 
Pool Manager 

Phone:  952-941-8400 
www.preserveassociation.com   

The Preserve Association 
11221 Anderson Lakes Pkwy 

Eden Prairie, MN 55344 
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GREETINGS FROM THE  

PRESERVE ASSOCIATION 
 

Office Hours 

Tuesday-Friday 

8:30 am-4:30 pm 

Closed Sat/Sun/
Mon 

Thank you to everyone that made it to The Preserve 

Beach BBQ and Doggie Day!  If you have an event you 

would like to see at The Preserve, please let us know. 


